STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

4601 N Monroe Street » Spokane, Washington 99205-1295 » (509)329-3400

July 25, 2017

Ms.-Anastasia Duarte

Tesoro Companies, Inc.

3450 South 344%™ Way, Suite 201
Auburn, WA 98001-9540

Re: Former Chevron Pipeline Company Pasco Bulk Terminal Site — Change of Ecology’s Project
Coordinator under Agreed Order No. DE 12989

Dear Ms. Duarte:

This letter is to inform you that Ecology will be changing the project coordinator for the former Chevron
Pipeline Company Pasco Bulk Terminal Site In accordance with Section VIII of Agreed Order No. DE
12989, this letter constitutes the written notification requirement prior to changing Ecology’s Project
Coordinator. Effective August 1%, 2017, Ecology’s Project Coordinator under this Order will be:

Christer Loftenius - Hydrogeologist
Toxics Cleanup Program

Dept. of Ecology-Eastern Regional Office
4601 N Monroe, Spokane, WA 99205
Tel: (509) 329-3543

Email: clof461@ecy.wa.gov

Ifyoil have any questions, please contact Christer beginning August 1. Thank you.

Sincerely,

ﬂ)z//m Z’

William J. Fees, P.E. -
Site Manager
Toxics Cleanup Program
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Ce: Vanessa A. Vail, Attorney, Tesoro Companies, Inc.
John Level, Office of the Attorney General
Christer Loftenius, Ecology/Spokane




